KSQ: Notice of extending the duration of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017

On 11 May 2017, KSQ INVESTMENT JSC announced Notice of extend the duration of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:

In accordance with Enterprise Law in 2014

On receiving Document No. 1004/2017/CV-KSQ dated 13 Apr 2017 of KSQ INVESTMENT.,JSC regarding extending the duration of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 but no later than 30 Jun 2017, Business Registration Department of Hanoi Planning and Investment allowed the Company to extend the duration in accordance with Section  2, and Article 26 of Enterprise Law. 

